

### **Seed Library**

#### **Donating Seeds**

Patrons and the community are invited to donate seeds harvested from vegetables, herbs, and flowers that they grow. We also take monetary donations to support this service. Please make sure seeds are from open-pollinated, non-genetically modified, non-hybrid plants that are not an invasive species.

Once you have harvested and dried your seeds, bring them back to the library in a sealed bag with a donation slip filled out.

#### **Choosing your seeds**

We have many variety of seeds to choose from. Not all seeds may be available throughout the planting season. You may select three envelopes per household. If you have any questions about a certain variety of seed(s), please browse our collection of books, seed catalog or seed company website.

The seed packets are stored in a card catalog near our Large Print area.

#### **Borrowing Seeds**

The Seed Library will reopen March 1, 2024. You may check out three (3) envelopes per household. There is a form at the Seed Library for you to fill out each time you borrow seeds. Once you have filled out the form, please place your form in the box on top of the Card Catalog.

#### **Returning Seeds**

If you are a first time gardener, have fun and learn how to grow a garden. Don't worry about saving seeds. Individuals who have more gardening experience are encouraged to return seeds from your healthiest plants. Be sure to set aside a few seeds for yourself. Please don't return seeds to the library if you don't know how to save them. Thank you.

Browse our seed inventory to find out what is available.

**NOTE:** We are unable to guarantee that everything listed on the seed inventory will be available at the time of your visit.

### **Books**

Need some help learning how to save seeds or gardening? Stop by the library and browse our collection of gardening books.

# **Vegetable Gardening**



## **Flower Gardening**

